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Richard de Sena 
January 6, 2016 
 

 
 
Dear Distinguished Community Leader and Ambassador for Peace, 
 
You are cordially invited to attend the American Leadership Conference (ALC) entitled, “America at a 
Turning Point: Principles and Values for Building a Nation of Peace” to be held on Saturday, January 
16th, 2016 from 9:30 am until 5:00 pm, at 4 West 43rd Street, New York, NY  10036. The ALC is 
sponsored by the Universal Peace Federation USA and participants include governmental dignitaries, 
religious leaders, NGOs, academia and community leaders. 
 
America and the world are at a critical turning point.  Families, which are the cornerstone of society, are 
breaking down and the nation and world face political, social and moral challenges. At a time when the 
world is inter-connected globally, it is essential that national and world leaders work collectively in order 
to address humanity’s pressing global issues. 
 
The conference will explore elements necessary to building a “Nation of Peace” through strong families, 
good citizenship, good governance and interfaith cooperation. Conference sessions include: 
 
 Vision for World Peace 
 Root Cause of Conflicts and Principles of Reconciliation 
 Interfaith and Peacebuilding 
 Family: The Cornerstone for World Peace 
 Significant Role of Youth for Societal Advancement and Sustainability 
 
The American Leadership Conference will provide an opportunity to share wisdom, insight and explore 
working collectively to create a nation and a world of everlasting peace and prosperity for all. 
 
Prior registration is required. Register online at:  https://alcny.eventbrite.com. For additional information, 
please email to info@us.upf.org or call 212.819.1919. We look forward to seeing you at the Conference! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Dr. Ki Hoon Kim   Richard de Sena 
Chairman    President 
UPF North America   UPF USA 
 
UPF USA 
481 8th Ave. Suite 1224 
New York, NY 10001 
 
 


